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November 12, 2021

Airforce Office of Special Investigations
Suite W-1683

27130 TELEGRAPH ROAD
QUANTICO VA 22134-2253

Dear Airforce Investigations Members,

Allow us to introduce to you the Palm Beach County Jural Assembly (PBCJA). Formally re-established
common law Constitutional self-governing Jural Assembly of We The People of Palm Beach County, Florida.

The PBCJA consists of women and men from ALL walks of life, religion, age, sex, etc in Palm Beach
County. We come together to re-create and sustain a law-abiding common law Constitutional government for
The People, by The People and of The People that our forefathers envisioned for us all. We continue to be the
explicit voice of We the People.

So far we served our public servants (Palm Beach County Sherriff, Commissionaires and School Board) :
e Writ of Instruction (May 21, 2021) — instruction to rescind, revoke and/or terminate any and all
mandates related to Covid-19 on or before May 28, 2021
e Petition to Redress Grievances (August 27, 2021) — terminating any contracts between We The People
and School Board members effective September 17, 2021

All can be found in our Public Records section our website:
http://palmbeachcountyjuralassembly.org/public-records

All our instructions were ignored by local public servants who continue suspending our Constitutional Rights
and not doing the will of We The People of Palm Beach County.

We respectfully invite you and your active duty military members to partner with us and stand shoulder
to shoulder with principles in support of common law and Constitution.

Historically, one of the most critically important areas in the sovereign duty to protect American Liberty
is the Constitutional Sheriff. Unfortunately our County does not have one, our Sheriff Rick Bradshaw is anything
but Constitutional. Today more than ever with the tyranny of an ever-expanding and intrusive local and federal
government and the erosion of Liberty’s protections, we are often threatened in our very homes and
neighborhoods. One just has to look at the October 4, 2021, memo by the U.S. Attorney General that calls on the
FBI to address violent threats against school officials and teachers to prosecute the parents of school age children
under the Patriot Act as domestic terrorist. Shocking, to say the least.

Now more than ever we look to you to intercede when local, state and federal forces overstep through
their constitutional authority and violate their oath of office. Now more than ever we look to you to help protect
our homes, our property, our lives and our families from the acts of those who either wittingly or unwittingly
violate our God-given rights that are enshrined in our Constitution and Bill of Rights.



Sincerely, oY VYa
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